2022.12.19.  
With fairytale characters for children!
With the support of a volunteer program, the outpatient waiting room of the Department of Manual Medicine at the Pediatric Hospital of the Clinical Center of the UP was made child-friendly in December 2022.
Due to injuries sustained in childhood, the waiting time for on-call care or surgical check-ups often seems like long minutes or hours. While waiting, handmade, unique toy (fairy) figures decorating the walls can keep children occupied.
On arrival at the clinic, X-rays and treatment options are shown on a projected screen thanks to the winning grant.
On World Volunteers' Day, 5th December, the waiting room was decorated jointly by the Bank's staff and the Manual Department. Thanks are due to all those involved in the implementation and realisation of the grant.
The development was carried out within the framework of the OTP Bank's Voluntary Program, OTP HELP for VALUE.


